
        N E W S   L E T T E R 
                                             

                                                                                                              

        KAWASAKI KISEN KAISHA, LTD. 
ＩＲ・広報グループ                      IR & PR Group 

January 30, 2020 

Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. 

 

“K” Line to Provide Support for Those affected by the Australian Bushfires 

 

Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. announced that it will provide a monetary donation in the 

amount of 10 thousand Australian dollars through the Australian Red Cross toward relief 

efforts in the areas damaged by the Australian Bushfires. 

 

We would like to express our deepest sympathy to those in the disaster areas and sincerely 

wish for the earliest recovery from this most unfortunate event. 

 


